College & Career Readiness Day

February 24,2022

Dear Parent/Guardian of a Junior at LRHS:

Our mission is to prepare all students for college, career and life. We want all of our students to
graduate from high school with a plan for their future. Does your junior have a career goal yet? Do they
have a dream job in mind? The best way we can support this development is to help them discover their
strengths and find what interests them. We use a variety of methods during their four-year experience
at LRHS. During their junior year, students take an in-depth career exploration assessment called the
ASVAB. Thursday, March 3rd is the date for this important career aptitude assessment.

The exam has three subtests: Verbal Skills, Math Skills, and Science/Technical Skills.

The verbal skill subtest score includes word knowledge, and paragraph comprehension. The math skills
subtest score includes arithmetic reasoning, and general math knowledge. The science/technical skills
subtest score includes general science, electronics information, and mechanical comprehension. When
the assessment results are returned, the students will receive a detailed report of their performance and
will have access to a career planning tool to guide their career exploration.

Participation in the ASVAB Career Exploration Program is designed to reveal areas of strength and
careers inline with those strengths. The ASVAB also serves as an Armed Forces Qualification Test.
Students are under no obligation to consider a military career or speak with military recruiters. It is
simply another use of this assessment.

On March 3rd, juniors will be taking the career assessment in the morning and the afternoon will be
spent selecting courses of interest for the 2022-2023 school year. There are many important choices
ahead for next year’s seniors. March 3rd is an important day to get them prepared for what is next.
Please make sure your junior has a good breakfast ahead of time since food and drink will not be
allowed in the testing area. Our school breakfast menu will include biscuits and gravy on that day.

Logan-Rogersville High School has a reputation for posting some of the highest ASVAB scores in the
area. I know the Class of 2023 will continue this strong tradition.

Future-focused,
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Teresa J. McKenzie, Ed.D.
High School Principal




